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From: Sarah Pettitt 
Sent: 11 February 2021 11:34

planning
Re: RE:  Planning application B/21/0043

To:
Subject:

Good morning, 

Thank you for your email. 

In terms of a statement i.e. a clearer explanation of the development I am proposing, as follows: 

Extending the width of the existing access by 2 x dropped kerbs.. 

Having spoken to your colleague this morning regarding the correct terminology, I hope this now clarifies. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need anything further. 

Kind regards, 

Sarah 

Ms. Sarah Pettitt MBPR MRPPA FI Hort 




